
Chatham County Appearance Commission Meeting 
July 13, 2011 
 
Members Present:  Caroline Siverson, Al Cooke, Davis Andrews, Sue Schwartz (Acting 
Chair) 
Presenters:  Cindy Perry, Attorney;  Michael Gress, Owner 
 
Mr. Gress and Ms. Perry presented documents to show the proposed conversion of an 
existing brick building on Mr. Gress’ property to a storage facility for his pool and 
landscaping business.   The landscaping plan to increase the density of screening met 
with approval by members of the CCAC.   The only suggestion was that if and when Mr. 
Gress adds additional grasses that he not use Miscanthus which is on a list of invasive 
species, but that he use other species such as Panicum.    The CCAC appreciates Mr. 
Gress’ preparation for the meeting and the wealth of plant materials that he has installed 
and plans to install. 


